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Referemce:  2010/794/ior/ab/SA

The Registry of the International Criminal Court has the honour of inviting Representatives of States
Parties to the Rome Statute, as well as any interested non-State Parties, to a seminar on the protection
of victims and witnesses organised with the kind support of the Republic of Finland and to be held on
24 November 2010 at the seat of the International Criminal Court ( the “Court”), in The Hague.

The purpose of the seminar is to provide information on the current systems of protection in place at
the Court and in other international jurisdictions for victims and witnesses, as well as to share
experiences from the national perspective, alia, on cooperation with international jurisdictions in

implementing protection-related measures.

Should you need any assistance, or to kindly confirm your attendance by 17 Movember 2010
please contact Ms Anne-Aurore Bertrand, Acting External Relations Officer, by e-mail at
anneaurore.bertrand@icc-cpi.int or by telephone at +31 70 515 8202 or Ms Natacha Schauder,
Associate Legal Officer, Victims and Witnesses unit by e-mail at natacha.schauder@icc-cpi.int or
by telephone at + 31 70 515 8667.

The Registry of the International Criminal Court avails itself of this opportunity to renew the

assurances of its highest consideration.

The Hague, 4 November 2010
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